
 
Request for Parent Email Address 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):  

In an attempt to save time and paper, I would like to keep you informed 
of upcoming events, updates, and school news by using email. Please 
provide the most frequently used parent / guardian email address and 
take a moment to complete the information below.  

If you have any questions, please contact me @ 
lfaour@yonkerspublicschools.org .  

I am looking forward to a great school year!  

Sincerely,  

Mrs.	Faour	

Student Name___________________________________ Grade: ________  

Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian’s Email: __________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian’s Phone #: ________________________________________  

 

 

 

 


